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Central New Brunswick Academy School Newsletter 
November 14, 2018 

“The vision of Central New Brunswick Academy is to encourage the development of 

accountable, confident critical thinkers and life-long learners who possess the skills to 

contribute to the success of their community.” M 
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Upcoming Important Dates 
 Take Our Kids to Work Day – GRADE 9 STUDENTS ONLY – November 14th. 

 J.D. Irving Limited Open House – Grades 11 & 12 – November 15th. 

 Middle School report cards will be distributed the week of November 19th. 

 Middle School Parent Teacher – Thursday, November 22nd from 5:30 – 7:30 p.m. and Friday, 

November 23rd from 12:30 – 3:00 p.m. 

 Professional Learning Day/Parent Teacher – NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS – Friday, November 23rd. 

 Class of 2019 Annual Christmas Market – December 1st from 9 a.m. – 12 p.m.  Tables are still 

available at $10 each.  Admission is $1. 

 Last day of classes December 21st. 

 Christmas Holidays December 24-January 7th. 

 Professional Development for teachers Monday, January 7th. 

 Students return Tuesday, January 8th. 2019. 

 Exam week for Grade 9-12 January 21st-25th. 

 Turn around days January 28th and 29th.  Grade 9-12 students only. 

 Grade 9-12 second semester begins Wednesday, January 30th. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Central New Brunswick Academy Website 
Check out CNBA’s school website for all the latest news, upcoming events, teacher pages, School Cash 
Online, digital copy of newsletters, School Closures, and more.  www.cnba.nbed.nb.ca 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Healthy Smiles, Clear Vision 
This is a dental and vision care program for low income families.  Please call the Toll Free number  
1-855-839-9229 for more information. 
 

CNBA Breakfast Program 
CNBA continues to provide a breakfast program again this year.  This is made possible by the support of 
PC Children’s Charity School Nutrition Grant and community donations.  We would like to thank the 
following individuals for their donation: Olga Ross; Claudette Carson, and Paula Munn. 
Also, the breakfast program would not be able to run without the staff so generously donating their 
time.  A big thank you to all volunteers who help in making this program a success.   

J.D. Irving Limited Open House 
J. D. Irving Limited is inviting 11 and 12 students (school will be organizing this visit) and families to an 
Open House on November 15th in Doaktown.  
If you are interested in learning more about JDI operations, and the job opportunities they have in the 
next 3 years, stop by the Salmon Museum between 9am to 7pm. The event is open to public and there 
will be a woodlands tour and mill site tours as well. 

http://www.cnba.nbed.nb.ca/
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CNBA would like to thank everyone who attended out annual Open House in September.  There were 138 
parents and students in attendance.  Thank you to all staff, students and parents for making this night a 
huge success. 

YEARBOOKS ARE ON SALE NOW!  Yearbooks are on sale now with early bird pricing of $45.00 until 

December 21. And will be $50 thereafter. Anybody wanting to purchase a yearbook should contact any 

grade 12 student. 

Grade 12 Fundraisers   Currently 2 fundraisers are on the go.  If you have not been contacted by a 

Grade 12 student, please call 365-2090 if you wish to order an item.   

#1 – Christmas Tree Campaign – Trees from Richardson’s Christmas Trees,  Miramichi    
Small (4 – 6 ft) $25  Medium (7 – 8 ft) $30  Large (9 – 11 ft) $40.   
Trees will be available for pick-up on Saturday, December 1st from 9 a.m. – 12 p.m. at the CNBA Christmas Market.  

#2 – Christmas Wreath Campaign  
A variety of wreaths, swags and centerpieces, with 13 ribbon colors to choose from, are available for purchase. 

 All Orders are due on November 16th 

 

CNBA Extra-Curricular Activities 

  
 

CNBA held a Fun Run and Fall Carnival on October 14th.  The run included 20 participants raising funds for 
their personal sports fees as well as CNBA sports by registering.  Thanks to all who supported the 
participants.  This event is a great way for student athletes to raise funds for their sports fees. 
 
September Athletes of the Month:  Lexi Price, Celia Couture, Brock Seaton and Seth Couture. 
October Athletes of the Month:  Alexis Espinosa, Christine Jack Greene, Joseph Price and MS Boys Soccer 
team. 
Congratulations to the Middle School Boys soccer team and coach, Mr. Roe, on winning the banner at 
Districts again this year. 
HOME GAMES-Basketball 
November 19th-Sr. Girls & Sr. Boys VS Blackville-5:00 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. 
November 24th – Sr. Boys vs Sugarloaf - 11:00 a.m. 
December 3rd – Sr. Girls vs Sunny Corner – 4: 30 p.m. 
December 13th-Sr. Boys & Sr. Girls VS Blackville-5:00 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 PSSC COMMITTEE 
CNBA would like to take this opportunity to introduce our 2018-2019 committee members and thank 
them for their time and commitment to our school. 
Brandi Hovey – Chair    Olga Ross – Secretary 
Stacey Astle-Munn   Terri Lynn Carroll 
Nora Munn    Jessica Robichaud 
Kimberly Douglass, District Education Council Member 
 
 

Love Science?!?… The Science Club would be excited for you to join 
them! We meet 1 per month and all students are welcome.  
Organizers: Ms. L. Munn, Mr. S. Carson, and J. Ross 
 


